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To: Carol Ann Reed, FOIA/Privacy Officer 
From: Mel Silberberg 

A specific letter was noted in the text of a letter (now public on the ACNW 
web site) dated March 22, 2002 from ACNW to the Chairman, NRC. The letter 
noted was a Memorandum from NMSS (probably to the ACNW), dated October 31, 
2001. The subject-title of the letter was not given, but it was about NMSS 
Users' needs. I only did a brief check of ADAMS and could not find it, but I 
suspect that it was not placed in the PDR. Since the Oct. 31, 2001 letter 
has been referenced in a public letter, I assume it also should be made 
public.  

How may I obtain a copy of the Oct. 31st letter? 

Thank you, 

Mel Silberberg
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